Minutes of Ashland Conservation Commission December 28,2016

Meeting called to order by Chairman Walter Durack with Kathleen DeWolfe , Harold Lamos and Amanda
Loud in attendance and a member of the public at 6:30 pm.

Minutes of the November 30,2016 meeting was accepted by consensus.
Going forward Kathleen DeWolfe was chosen by consensus to be the minute taker.

The Chair submitted the annual report to the Town Office for inclusion in the 2016 Town Of Ashland
annual report.

Review of mail was sharing of the Squam Lakes Conservation Society newsletter.
Receipt of copy of DES permit # 2016-02428 granted with conditions for 167 River Street.

Receipt of copy of DES PBN Wetland Utility Maintenance granted to EverSource for utility right-of-ways.

Continued discussion of conservation easement off North Ashland Road that appears was never
finalized.

Continued discussion of Northern Pass.

Discussion of e-mail from Chris Buckley of the Plymouth Conservation Commission informing this
commission of the Pemi River oxbow area of interest. Followup to be at next meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30. January Meeting will be on 25,

Submitted by Kathleen DeWolfe



